
 

 

28th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer of year 11 pupils, 

Re: GCSE Information Evening on Tuesday 4th February 2025, 6.00-6.45pm in the 

school canteen. 

We warmly invite you to attend an information evening for parents and carers of year 11 

pupils. 

As GCSE exams are only a few months away, we would like to provide some support and 

advice for you, as well as your child.  The information evening will include a presentation 

covering the following; 

• Guidance and expectations of pupils during the GCSE examinations 

• Provide you with some ways that you can support your child with exam preparation 

and perhaps increased anxiety over the coming months 

There will be staff available during the evening to talk to if you feel you need some additional 

support for your child.  As the evening is aimed at supporting parents and carers, there is 

no expectation that the pupils attend. 

Refreshments will be available from 5.45pm, please could you confirm your attendance by 

completing this short form GCSE Presentation Evening. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th February. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss S. Manning 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=OY16BJX4P0ijqk2lw2FMUaa9BL2t6NNFul0dpzuE3W1UMjZUS01aRVdaR0lHQ0JLVUIzWEg3UFcwMC4u

